GREATER TWIN CITIES FOX TERRIER CLUB

Virginia Matanic, trophy chair
6910 Fogelman Road

Maple Plain, MN 55359

briarlea@citlink.net
At our last meeting, it was agreed that we would ask every member to donate $25 to the trophy fund to cover the cost of trophies at our 2 specialties this August. Your generosity will enable us to give attractive and useful trophies which may help to draw exhibitors to our shows. You will be given credit for your sponsorship by having your name on a poster placed on the trophy table at both of our shows. Since we are having our 2 specialties plus the AFTC floating specialty and an all breed show this year, we are hoping for a good entry. 
Make checks payable to GTCFTC and mail to 

Virginia Matanic, Trophy Co-Chair

6910 Fogelman Road

Maple Plain MN 55359

I will also be at the Anoka Cambridge shows so if you prefer to donate that weekend, I can collect it then.

Thank you

Virginia Matanic
